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Dear Peter
 
Thank you for your email, including the copy of Council’s Assessment Report.
 
I understand that we are just waiting on copies of the three zip files that we were unable to download.
 
Once we have had a chance to review the information, we will be in a position to respond to your query.
 
Kind regards
 
Anna Summerhayes | A/Director
NSW Independent Planning Commission
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000
e: |  | f: 9383 2133 |  www.ipcn nsw gov au
 

 
FOLLOW US ON:

 

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 
 
 
 
 

From: "
To: "
Cc: " "
 
 
 
Subject: RE: DA17/1092 Wallacia Memorial Park

David,
 
Further to the documents sent via the message below, please find attached copies of Council’s Assessment Report including
 recommendation
and internal referrals as requested to be provided to the Independent Planning Commission (IPC) by the Minister.
 
These messages and documents have also been sent to the Sydney Western City Planning Panel (SWCPP) Secretariat.
 
Council’s assessment and recommendation can now inform the SWCPPs proposed determination and reasons for the
 proposed determination
which we note are required to be provided to the IPC (as delegated by the Minister) in accordance with
Section 4.33(7) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act, 1979 the Act).
 
We trust that these documents, proposed determination and reasons will then inform any Directions that the IPC may give to
 the SWCPP
in accordance with Section 4.34 of the Act.
 
Importantly our opportunity to report the application to a public meeting of the SWCPP in August for a proposed
 determination is drawing to a close.
 
We still seek clarification from the IPC as to how this application may otherwise be determined?
 
Please contact me if you have any questions further to the above, wish to discuss the matter or can provide
further clarification on the question I have raised.
 



 
Peter Wood 
Development Services Manager 
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From:  
Sent: Friday, 27 July 2018 3:23 PM
To: 

Subject: DA17/1092 Wallacia Memorial Park
 
Good Afternoon
 
Please see below links for documents in relation to the Wallacia Memorial Park DA17/1092.
 
Please be advised there will be additional documentation including an Assessment Report to follow next week.
 
Wallacia Memorial Documents
https://penrithcitycouncil-
my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/rhian_greenup_penrith_city/EswsnSgtgbRHoPY4LwjosBcB8ZkJznIjczRmQF1hl2Sx7Q?
e=hKi8Kp
 
Submissions in relation to Wallacia Memorial Park
https://penrithcitycouncil-
my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/rhian_greenup_penrith_city/EsFldmKxIbVPouixwXR9bJkBCpV2hfhxhZqTtyrDrBDqDA?
e=s7w8BV
 
Please be advised these links expire in 30 days so please download and save the documents you wish to keep.
 
Kind Regards
 
Rhian Greenup 
Administration Officer 
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